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The Trust met virtually on 14 April 2025. For the Spring 2025 session, the Trustees 

granted three awards totaling $2020.00. 

 

• Zach Campell (Ph.D, ASU) was awarded $500.00 to support his work on attitudes 

on conservation strategies in Arkansas.   

• Colin Dobson won $1000.00 for his work on Prothonotary Warblers and their 

wetland habitats in Arkansas.   

• Christian Machen was granted $520.00 to help him study the effects of 

urbanization on screech owls in Northwest Arkansas.   

 

I thank Dr. Than Boves, Lynn Christie, Lynn Foster, Dr. Maureen McClung, and Cherrie-

Lee Phillip for reviewing the proposals, and Megan Foll, AAST Treasurer, for keeping 

the trust finances in order.  
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